
From: Don and Mary <donaldburian@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 8:45 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 

 

I would like to add my voice to those expressing concern over the Trinitas project for Pontiac 

Trail.  Even if all aspects of the project were otherwise appropriate, it still would seem absurd to 

picture student housing at that location, so far from the campuses that commutes would require 

bus service and/or driving to an already congested campus area.  However, many other flaws exist 

in the plan itself.  The lack of single family homes, environmental issues, neighborhood impact, 

parking, and the general unwillingness of Trinitas to address items already raised by your 

commission, all should raise red flags about the worthiness and suitability of such a project.  I 

strongly urge you to vote NO when it comes before you this month.  Thank you. 

 

Donald Burian 

  
 

mailto:donaldburian@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

